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28th February 2020
Dear Year 1 parents
Trip to Amberley Museum and Heritage Centre – Wednesday 29th April
To launch our topic “Journeys and Transport” next term, the children in Year 1 will be visiting Amberley Museum and Heritage Centre on Wednesday 29th April.    We will leave school at approximately 9.00 a.m. and return by 2.30 p.m.  
The children will need to wear school uniform, with sensible walking shoes, trainers or wellies.  Please also provide them with either a waterproof coat or a sun hat, depending on the weather!

The cost for this trip will be £13.00 which covers the coach fare, entrance to the museum, a ride on a vintage bus and a train plus visits to the wheelwright’s workshop, village garage and bicycle repair shop to learn about different types of transport.  We appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dreckmann, in confidence, to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to reduce or cover the cost of your child’s participation.  Although the contribution is voluntary, we do need to point out that the school could not bear any of the cost of this visit without reducing its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs and it is therefore probable that the visit could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.   We also need to stress that if a family were unable to contribute, and the trip were still to proceed, no child within the year group for whom the trip is intended will be disadvantaged and left out of the activities. 
Under the new Universal Free School Meals policy all the children are entitled to a free packed lunch.  Please could you indicate on the attached slip if you would like us to order a packed lunch for your child or whether you would prefer to provide your own.  In any event we would like you please to send an extra drink and snack for mid-morning.  Thank you.

Please sign the consent form and reply slip and return it with your contribution (cheque if possible please, payable to Rose Green Infant School) as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely
Mrs Fowler, Miss Court & Mrs McGahey
Year 1 Teachers
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Trip to Amberley Museum – Wednesday 29th April 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………….   Class ……………………………………………….

· I enclose the consent form and £13.00 for the trip to Amberley Museum

· I would like to pay in instalments for the trip and enclose £7.00 now, together with the consent form.  I will pay £6.00 by 1st April.
· I would like a packed lunch ordered for my child

· I will provide a packed lunch for my child
· please delete as appropriate

            Signed ……………………………………………………………

Rose Green Infant School


Hawkins Close


Bognor Regis


West Sussex


PO21 3LW





Tel & Fax:  01243 262318





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@rosegreeninfant.school" �office@rosegreeninfant.school� 





              Website:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.rosegreeninfant.school" �www.rosegreeninfant.school� 











Working Together, to Learn, Achieve and Have Fun!

 Headteacher:  Mrs Sally Dreckmann  BEd (Hons) NPQH
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Locomotive Footpldtc Courscs
at Amberley Museum *

Our one day experience provides a great
opportunity to spend a day firing and
driving a Bagnall steam loco around the
36 acre Museum.

With just the instructor and up to two
participants on the footplate, you
are guaranteed five action packed %
hours. The course is 100% hands

on’ and uses the full length of
track around the site.

2016 dates:

Sunday 1stMay.

FULLY BOOKED
Sunday 5th June

Sunday 26th June

Sunday 28th August

Sunday 11th September

Places fill very quickly so call us now
t0 book yours.
.3 Makes an excellent gift for the enthusiast!
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